
7 June 2017 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Town Trail 

 

P6 pupils are looking at the High Street/Town Trail as their topic 

this term.  They are going on a trip to Kilmarnock town centre on 

Wednesday 21 June. 

 

The bus will leave school at 9.15 am and return by 2.30 pm.  School 

uniform should be worn.  Please provide your child with a snack and a 

packed lunch (if your child receives free meals a packed lunch will be 

provided by the school).  Transport costs will be covered.   

 

If you are able to go on this outing as a parent helper please tick 

box below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

G. Findlay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________ Date: ___________ 

 

 

I am able to go on this outing as a parent helper 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________ Date: ____________ 

RRS Article No. 28: 

Your right to learn and 

to go to school  


